

Wednesday 7th May

Dear Parents,

I am writing to remind you that on Monday 19th May your child will be participating in a violin concert, at Warwick Arts Centre. Accompanied by school staff, the children will be collected from school by a coach in the afternoon, which will take them to the Arts Centre. They will then rehearse at the Arts Centre, before the actual concert itself which will begin at 7:00pm. Please can I remind you that tickets can only be purchased from Warwick Arts Centre itself. If you are attending the concert, please allow enough time to park. The concert should be finished by 8:00pm, and so if you are not attending the concert, you will need to arrange to collect your child from Warwick Arts Centre at 8:00 pm.

The children will need to bring their violin on Tuesday, as well as a packed tea in a disposable bag. As there will be a tea time break between rehearsals and the performance, it would be useful for the children to bring a book or something small and non -electronic to occupy them during the break.

Please complete the attached slip below, to confirm that your child will definitely be participating in this concert, and to indicate who will be collecting your child at 8:00pm if you are unable to attend the concert. Please return this slip by Friday 9th May as we need to give final numbers to the coach company.

Many thanks for your support and I look forward to seeing lots of you at this exciting event!

RM Jdey

Rachael Mitchell

Assistant Headteacher

'String Explosion' concert at Warwick Arts Centre - Monday 19th May

My child will/will not participate in the violin concert at Warwick Arts Centre.

I will/ will not be attending the concert.

My child will be collected by _____

Signed

Cheswick Green Primary School, Cheswick Way, Shirley, Solihull, West Midlands, B90 4HG

Phone: 01564703336

Fax: 01564702074

E-mail: office@cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk Web: www.cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk



